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HEERF III Summary

Nazareth College of Rochester received federal funding under the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) as part of the American Rescue Plan (ARP HEERF III), 2021. These emergency financial aid grants will be administered to students for emergency costs due to coronavirus or for any component of the student’s cost of attendance.  Eligible expenses include tuition, food, housing, health care and child care. 
	
Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students — ARP Act HEERF III Reporting

1. As required by ARP HEERF III, Nazareth College of Rochester will use no less than the funds received under the Act to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students.

2. Nazareth College of Rochester has been awarded $2,820,261.00 from the Department of Education pursuant to our Certification and Agreement for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students under ARP HEERF III. As of 6/20/21, Nazareth has received $0.00 of these funds. 

3. As of 6/20/2021, Nazareth has distributed $0.00 in Emergency Financial Aid Grants under ARP HEERF III.  Nazareth is finalizing student eligibility for ARP HEERF III and will distribute grants beginning summer 2021.  



Institutional Emergency Grant Funds — ARP Act HEERF III Fund Reporting

The College received access to $ 2,820,260.00 pursuant to the College’s Certification and Agreement for Emergency Financial Aid to Institutions.  This funding is to be used for lost revenue, expenses associated with monitoring and suppressing COVID-19, and expenses associated with conducting direct outreach to financial aid applicants about the opportunity for a financial aid adjustment due to recent unemployment of a family member or the student or other circumstances.  As of 6/20/2021, Nazareth has received $0.00 of these funds.  
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